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Pebrua 21st,

1 9 3 0 .

Professor ?. H. Clark,
Assoolate Professor of Palaeontology, 
Peter Redpath Huseum,
HeGill University.

Dear Professor Clark,

I am enclosing
herewith a letter w-loh I reoeived from 
Hr. George j.H.Ovendoan, Secretary of the 
British School of Archaeology in Jerusalem, 
with headquarters at 2 Hinde St«, Hanchester 
Square, London, 1. I understand that 
the flint implements from the Shukbah Cave 
excavations of 1928 which he montions have 
now been reoeived at the Redpath Huseun.

X have acknow­
ledged the safe receipt of the box. 
anything further is necessary will you 
please write to Hr. Ovendean yourself.

If

For your in­
formation I am also enclosing the Quarterly 
Statement of the Palestine Exploration Fund 
in which is Incorporated the Bulletin of the 
Jerusalem School of Archaeology.

Tours faithfully.

Principal.
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